
CHECK-IN PROCEDURES FOR FEBRUARY SHOW  

  

TX Animal Health Commission & Tri-State Fairgrounds are requiring us to follow a new check-in procedure for all horses 
(whether competing or not) entering the show grounds:  
  
All IN-STATE horses must have:  

 Current Coggins dated within previous 12 months  
 
All OUT-OF-STATE horses must have:  
 Current Coggins dated within previous 12 months  
 Health papers current within previous 30 days, unless coming from a state with a reported outbreak of vesicular stomatitis, 

in which case the heath paper must be current within 14 days.  VS status of your state can be determined by contacting your 
State Veterinarian’s office.  

  
FOR FASTER CHECK-IN, PLEASE BRING A PHOTOCOPY OF YOUR COGGINS  

AND HEALTH PAPERS TO LEAVE WITH THE GATE WORKERS  
  

ALL DOCUMENTATION WILL BE CHECKED UPON ARRIVAL, PRIOR TO ADMITTANCE TO THE GROUNDS  
  
CHECK-IN TIMES WILL BE:  
 Friday, February 26 – 1:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.  
 Saturday, Feb. 27 – 6:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 Sunday, Feb. 28 – 7:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

  
GATES WILL BE LOCKED AT ALL OTHER TIMES  
  
We are sorry for the inconvenience, but this is what we are required to do in order to have our show.  We are hiring extra help to 
speed up the check-in procedures, but please allow for extra time when planning your arrival.  
   


